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                         Dear Parents and Carers 

 

     This week we took part in NATIONAL ANTI-BULLYING WEEK; this year’s theme is 
 ‘MAKE A NOISE ABOUT BULLYING’. We kicked off the week with ODD SOCKS 

DAY where adults and children wore odd socks to celebrate what makes us all unique. I then 

launched the week in assembly exploring the difference between ‘banter’ and bullying, Too often, 

we are silent when we see bullying take place, silent about the hurt bullying causes, and silent 

when we hear bullying dismissed as ‘just banter’. It doesn't have to be this way. Of course, we 

won’t like everyone and we don’t always agree, but we can choose respect and unity. We don’t 

want this week to be just one week, we want every week to show that BULLYING DOES 

NOT BELONG HERE. 

 
Monday also saw PANTOMIME day for the children where they watched a performance of 

ROBIN HOOD. It was lovely to see lots of children (and staff) dressed up for the shows and a 

huge THANK YOU to PALS for their donation which helped to make this happen! 

 
We then ended the week supporting the  BBC CHILDREN IN NEED APPEAL. We asked 

our children and staff to BE SPOTACULAR and they didn’t disappoint! This year CIN called 

on schools across the UK to celebrate the power of positive relationships, and the impact of 

these relationships in helping to support children and young people throughout the school years. 
Many children and young people experience some of their first positive relationships with 

teachers and at school, and so we want to celebrate that. Thank you for all your donations, if you 

didn't remember you can still donate at https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/

Default.aspx?shopid=11562. 

 
As promised, I am pleased to announce this year’s JUNIOR LEADERSHIP TEAM, our new 

HEAD STUDENTS (formerly Head Boy and Head Girl) and their DEPUTIES. This year’s 

Head Students are Kimmy, Emily and Hannah, and their Deputies, Borno, Megan and Olivia. This 

group will be meeting every two weeks and have a big project to complete – watch this space! 

 
A huge thank you to everyone who offered us a WOODCHIPPER last week. The PARISH 

COUNCIL kindly stepped up and did it for us – thank you so much to them for doing this. We 

love being part of such a supportive community. 

 
We have been contacted by the ROCK PROJECT MILTON KEYNES who run a music 

school for children and teach them how to play the drums, guitar, bass and vocals at various 

locations across MK Monday-Thursday after school and on Saturdays. It's a really fun way to get 

children engaged in music and playing an instrument. Some LMS children already attend – so if 

you are interested please see their SPECIAL OFFER of a free taster session further on. 

 
As per Miss Kidd’s email, for our CHRISTMAS APPEAL this year we are supporting 

UNITYMK, (formerly known as Winter Night Shelter Milton Keynes), a local charity offering 

practical and emotional support for those experiencing homelessness or who are at crisis point. 

Please see the attached flyer of what we will be collecting – the table in our reception is beginning 

to fill up already! 

 
WE STILL NEED YOUR HELP! As part of our outdoor learning and play project this year, 

we need your help. Do you have any old BROKEN CLAY POTS, BROKEN BRICKS or 

BAGS OF HARDCORE? We need these to help our new regulation planters around the 

school to drain properly. If you do, please bring them in ASAP.   

 
Finally this week, I wish to remind parents of the power of communication. Whilst social media 

and WhatsApp can be great ways to keep abreast of things, as a school we don’t see these and in    

turn can’t deal with things for you. Please don’t use these platforms to moan about our school or 

   its staff, instead speak to us so we can support you. 

 

               Mr Gray 

 

 

 There are no 

weekly attendance 

trophy winners 

this week, due to 

double Legends 

Assemblies next 

week. 

Please check next 

week’s newsletter 

for the two sets of 

winners! 

  

 

 

 

Don’t forget 

we are on the 

lookout for 

loose parts for 

our new area. 

Please see the 

list further on 

in this 

newsletter. 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=11562
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=11562
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.longviewprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2012/05/school-attendance1.jpg&imgrefurl=http://lebw.dromieh.top/c/attendance-register-clip-art/&h=387&w=500&tbnid=8CvpB7BXe67T1M:&docid=myY-rmYfGWjb_M&ei=2eTzVrqF


 

Long Meadow Legends, Doodlers 

and Sports Person of the week 

 

Due to a diary clash we will be 

having 2 x LMS Legends 

assemblies next week – so look 

out for our double Legends, 

Sports People of the week and 

Doodlers next week! 

 

  



 

LMS Safeguarding  

Today we wanted to highlight the latest campaign across MK – that of 

adopting a zero approach to domestic violence. Abuse in relationships is 

not normal or acceptable; if anyone is in an abusive relationship it is not 

their fault and they don’t have to stand for it. With the right support, it is 

always possible to leave an abusive relationship. Please see the posters 

further on in this newsletter for ways you can get support for yourself or 

someone you know. 

LMS Well-being 

Children’s wellbeing is closely bound to their parents’ wellbeing. 
 

Children (and adults) feel most secure when their lives have established routines. These help 

families to function more effectively, not only because things like mealtimes and getting to 

school are more organised, but because children are happier and more secure knowing what 

is expected of them. 
 

Parents can struggle for a variety of reasons, such as their living situation, the circumstances 

of a child's birth or their own physical or mental health. This can happen with new parents 

and with those who have had children before. It’s nothing to be ashamed of and it isn't the 

mark of a bad parent, however it is important to get help. 
 

How to support family life 

• Share worries and seek out support from friends and family 

• Live a healthy lifestyle by eating well, exercising, having fun and getting enough sleep 

• Stay well informed by finding out more about topics that concern you and your child 

• Spend quality time together and planned shared experiences, such as family mealtimes 

• Turn off technology and talk to each other about your day 

• Never stop talking and listening to your child through good times and bad. 
 

If you have concerns you can contact your child’s class teacher. There are also people at your 

local GP surgery who can listen to any worries you might have about your child. 
 

This information has been provided by the School Health Service, Young Minds and CNWL’s 

Child and Adolescent Mental Health Service at http://www.camhsandme.org. 

http://www.camhsandme.org






#PROUD 

It was lovely to be contacted by a parent who is connected  with 

Oxley Park Scout Group (OPSG) about some children that attend 

LMS.   

 

They had a number of our children attend the Remembrance Parade 

at Bletchley Park on Sunday and all of the leaders at OPSG are so 

proud of them (as are we). Despite the soggy conditions they were 

all amazing! 

 

 

 

Well done to Nathan, 

Logan, Harry, Adam 

and Thomas and a 

special well done to 

Logan for being the 

flag bearer and Nathan 

for laying the poppy 

wreath. 











Is my child too ill for school? 

Coughs and colds 

It's fine to send your child to school with a minor cough or common cold. But if they have a fever, keep them off school until the 

fever goes. 

High temperature 

If your child has a high temperature, keep them off school until it goes away. 

Chickenpox 

If your child has chickenpox, keep them off school until all the spots have crusted over. This is usually about 5 days after the spots 

first appeared. 

Cold sores 

There's no need to keep your child off school if they have a cold sore. Encourage them not to touch the blister or kiss anyone while 

they have the cold sore, or to share things like cups and towels. 

Conjunctivitis 

You don't need to keep your child away from school if they have conjunctivitis. Do get advice from your pharmacist. Encourage 

your child not to rub their eyes and to wash their hands regularly. 

COVID-19 What to do if your child has tested positive 

Your child is no longer required to do a COVID-19 rapid lateral flow test if they have symptoms. But if your child has tested positive 

for COVID-19, they should try to stay at home and avoid contact with other people for 3 days after the day they took the test. 

Ear infection 

If your child has an ear infection and a high temperature or severe earache, keep them off school until they're feeling better or their 

high temperature goes away. 

Hand, foot and mouth disease 

If your child has hand, foot and mouth disease but seems well enough to go to school, there's no need to keep them off. 

Head lice and nits 

There's no need to keep your child off school if they have head lice. You can treat head lice and nits without seeing a GP. 

Impetigo 

If your child has impetigo, they'll need treatment from a GP, often with antibiotics. Keep them off school until all the sores have 

crusted over and healed, or for 48 hours after they start antibiotic treatment. 

Ringworm 

If your child has ringworm, see your pharmacist unless it's on their scalp, in which case you should see a GP. It's fine for your child 

to go to school once they have started treatment. 

Scarlet fever 

If your child has scarlet fever, they'll need treatment with antibiotics from a GP otherwise they'll be infectious for 2 to 3 weeks. Your 

child can go back to school 24 hours after starting antibiotics. 

Slapped cheek syndrome (fifth disease) 

You don't need to keep your child off school if they have slapped cheek syndrome because, once the rash appears, they're no 

longer infectious. But let the school know if you think your child has slapped cheek syndrome. 

Sore throat 

You can still send your child to school if they have a sore throat. But if they also have a high temperature, they should stay at home 

until it goes away. 

Threadworms 

You don't need to keep your child off school if they have threadworms. Speak to your pharmacist, who can recommend a 

treatment. 

Vomiting and diarrhoea 

Children with diarrhoea or vomiting should stay away from school until they have not been sick or had diarrhoea for at least 24 

hours. 
























